
Traffic Advice 
 

Temporary Traffic and Transport Arrangements on  

Sha Tau Kok Road - Shek Chung Au, North District 

 

 

Members of the public are advised that in order to facilitate drainage works, the following 

temporary traffic and transport arrangements will be implemented on Sha Tau Kok Road from 8.00 

am on 20 September 2024 to 7.00 pm on 20 March 2025: 

  

 

(1) LANE CONVERSION 

A section of Sha Tau Kok Road – Shek Chung Au from Tam Shui Hang Village Public Toilet to 

a point about 150 metres southward will be temporarily converted from two-lane two-way traffic 

into one-lane two-way traffic. 

 

 

(2) PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE ARRANGEMENTS 

 

The bus stops on Sha Tau Kok Road – Shek Chung Au near Tam Shui Hang Village will be 

temporarily relocated. Details are as follows: 

 

Routes Direction Bus Stop Relocation 

Arrangement 

KMB Route Nos. 

78K, 78S, 277A and 

N78 

 

Sha Tau Kok 

bound  

Sha Tau Kok Road – 

Shek Chung Au 

northbound near Tam 

Shui Hang Village 

Temporarily relocated 

about 100 metres 

northwards 

KMB Route Nos. 78, 

78K, 78S, 277A and 

N78 

 

Sheung Shui / 

Kowloon bound  

Sha Tau Kok Road – 

Shek Chung Au 

southbound near Tam 

Shui Hang Village 

Temporarily relocated 

about 140 metres 

northwards 

 

 Appropriate traffic signs will be erected on site to guide motorists. The bus company will 

display notices to advise passengers of the above temporary arrangements. 

 

 


